
CONGRATULATIONS 
to our 2017 Project SEARCH students! 
 
The DuPage County Project SEARCH program celebrated its 3rd successful year at a graduation 

ceremony on June 1, 2017 at Northwestern Memorial/Central DuPage Hospital.  Parents Alliance 

Employment Project is a proud partner of the program, providing real-life work experiences 

through internships at Central DuPage Hospital. 

 
The goal of the program is to help young adults make successful transition from school to 

productive adult life through employment training.  All the students that graduated from our 

program this year did so with 100% job placement!! 

Way to go Project SEARCH team! 
 
Project SEARCH operates through a collaborative 

effort between Parents Alliance Employment 

Project, Northwestern Medicine/Central DuPage 

Hospital, the School Association for Special 

Education in DuPage county, the Division of 

Rehabilitation Services, the local Workforce 

Investment and Opportunity Act and local high 

school districts 94 and 200. 
 

Project SEARCH staff at PAEP, from left to 
right, Employment Specialist Shannon 
McCabe, LEAD Skills Trainer Hailey 
Mankivsky and Assistant Lead Skills Trainer 
Ashley Walsh. 

 


